
PUBLIC NOTICE 

INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF HEAD OF THE HARBOR 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 

2016-2017 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held by and before 

the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Head of the Harbor, New York on 

Wednesday, December 16, 2015 at 7:00 PM at the Village Hall, 500 North Country Rd., 

St. James, New York 11780 to consider adoption of the Proposed Budget for the Fiscal 

Year beginning March 1, 2016 and ending February 28, 2017.  

All interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard at said time and 

place. 

A copy of the proposed budget may be examined at the Office of the Village 

Clerk at the Village Hall at the above address where it may be seen on Monday through 

Thursday between 9:00 a.m. and 2 p.m. until the time of the hearing. 

After said public hearing the monthly meeting of the Board of Trustees will 

convene.  The Village Hall is accessible to the handicapped. 

 

Dated: November 24, 2015  BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

     INC. VILLAGE OF HEAD OF THE HARBOR 

     Margaret O’Keefe, Village Clerk 


